
Sara Sheldon Executive Director

August 2d, 197Ö

Gene B. Kuntz Chairman, Festival Committee

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, NM S75O1

Dear Ms. Gilpin;
We are extremely pleased that you have consented to 
participate in the jury for our first New Mexico 
contemporary photography show in the Festival this 
October.
The other jurors who will be joining you are: Bill 
Field, Bill Lumpkins, Eliot Porter, Beaumont Newhall, 
and Forrest Fenn. It is our hope that you will also 
be able to submit some prints of your own for us to 
have as part of a special display of the work of the 
noted photographers who make New Mexico their home.
Our plans now call for the jurying to be done on 
Monday, Spetember 11. I will be calling you with 
the exact time and place within the week.
Again, we are most grateful for your involvement. 
We are very eager to make this an especially fine 
showing of the photography of New Mexico.
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